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Dear Families,  
 
This week has ended on a high with a lovely Principal’s breakfast with 7SBE. Thank you to them and their 
families for the kind donations made to our Christmas market – we were overwhelmed by your 
generosity! 
 

Principals Breakfast for 7SBE 
 

 
 

GCSE Presentation Evening 
On Thursday evening we welcomed back the class of 2024 to receive their GCSE certificates and to hand 
out special awards for excellence in each subject area along with several special awards. It was lovely to 
see them again and find out how they are getting on and what they are doing. The final award of the 
evening is always the Principal’s award which goes to a student who has excelled in many areas of school 
life and beyond. This year it was awarded to Grace Prescott who is nearly at the end of her first term at 
Oundle school after having won a prestigious scholarship. Well done to all of them and we wish them the 
best of luck as they move forwards. 
 

   
 

 

 

Friday 29th November 
2024 



Christmas Market 
This year’s Christmas market was the biggest yet with so many independent stalls alongside some 
amazing performances and fun games and activities run by the students and staff in the event team.  
 

 
 

   
 

     



   
 

Student Voice – House System 

This week we have been very busy voting for a new House system and House names. The student council 
and staff suggested the themes of Rivers, Broad and Birds; these were deemed relevant because they are 
all reflected in our school badge. The vote is very close and the theme, along with the 4 House names will 
be revealed next week. Students will receive their house colours and find out which house they are in 
next week. We will then be organising new House competitions for students across the academy. 

STEM Roadshow 
Year 8 students had a ‘hair raising’ time on Tuesday as they took part in a STEM roadshow. With input 
from science, technology, engineering and Maths, they learnt all about energy. The company that came in 
to lead this experience were really impressed with the students’ hard work, enthusiasm and behaviour. 
Well done year 8! 

   
 

     



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In the end Felix and Alex are the two students  
who will represent the school at regional level,  
next Wednesday. We wish them ‘bonne chance’ 
(good luck) as they have another set of 50 words 
 to learn! 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ben, Harry and Summer enjoyed steaming their bao buns and marinating chicken and making sticky 
reduction sauce. 
They certainly enjoyed eating the buns stuffed with delicious sticky chicken  

 

   
 

 

Students’ Work 

French Spelling Bee Competition 

Charlie, Isabella, Henry, Alex and Felix took part in 

the French Spelling Bee competition on Wednesday 

27th November. Madame Bennett and Mrs Robson 

held the competition in room 36.  

We had two rounds: a 2 min round and a knockout 

round.  

After the 2 min round, 2 students were eliminated. In 

the knockout round,  

one student qualified and the other two students 

battled it out.  

 

 

 



 

 
 
Outdoor and Adventurous Activities – Mrs Cropley  

This week we have started doing OAA (outdoor and adventurous activities) in PE, This has started with 
several problem solving activities. Here you can see the year 7 girls using their communication and team 
work skills trying to solve the blindfold activities. We will be putting our map skills to the test next week 
when we start orienteering. 

   
 

Netball report – Mrs Cropley 

On Monday 26th November, the year 8s played a netball match against Lynn Grove and won 8-7 in a very 
closely contested mach. Lizzie Bates was awarded player of the match. Elise Ball scored 3 goals and Molly 
Sebastien scored 5. 

Good luck to the U16 netball team who are playing at the National School’s Norfolk Netball finals at the 
UEA on Saturday afternoon. 

Netball report by Summer Page 

The year 7 netball team played against Lynn Grove A and B teams. These were shorter games than the 
year 8 game. The 7s played well against the A team, the score was 1-1 at half time, with the final score 
being 4-1 to Lynn Grove. The second game against Lynn Grove B team was end to end, but without any 
goals. Well done to the girls, Evie Harrison-Joy was player of the match. 

Year 8 Rugby Day at North Walsham – Mr Lyons 

The year 8s had their rugby coaching and fixture day at North Walsham Rugby club on Tuesday. We were 
amongst 5 other school team;, Acle, Dereham Neatherd, Broadland, Hellesdon and Stalham. In the 
morning, the boys learnt valuable skills and principles of the game. This consisted of tackling, rucking, 
passing, and kicking. Then in the afternoon they played all 5 teams in a mini tournament, where they 
managed to win 3 games, draw one and lose one. The boys throughout the day were fantastic showing a 
great attitude on and off the pitch. I was extremely proud of their kindness to other pupils when one was 
injured from another school, their resilience to come back from two tries down to win a game, and effective 
communication to support each other. Well done all. 

 

 

Sporting Round Up 



Year 8 JNR NBA Basketball vrs Broadland & Sprowston  

The year 8s had their first taste of JNR NBA basketball action as they had their first games of the season at 
home at Flegg. The first game saw Flegg play Broadland in a close contest that finished 14 - 10 to Flegg. In 
all four quarters of the game Flegg managed to overcome challenges given to them by Broadland to win 
the game. In the final game against Sprowston, they came up and good and experienced side that played 
in last year's competition. Their experience showed as they won the game 18-10. However, Flegg did 
exceptionally well winning the second half of the game. Once again, all boys showed great improvement 
throughout the games and played with similes on their face. Another proud moment watching them enjoy 
a sport that most have not played before. Great effort by all, well done.  

Year7 JNR NBA Basketball vrs Broadland 

The year 7s has their first taste of JNR NBA basketball action as they had their first game of the season at 
home at Flegg. The first game saw Flegg play Broadland in a close contest that finished 14 - 6 to Broadland. 
Until the fourth quarter Flegg had a 2 point lead. Unfortunately, the boys could not get over the line, 
however, they showed a fantastic attitude and developed immensely throughout the game. Since this was 
for most of them their first ever experience of competitive basketball, the boys did themselves and the 
school proud. 

 

Attendance Corner  
 

Last week's 100% attendance winners are 
 

Freya Cartwright 7CUT 
Eva Punchard 8ABR 
Amelia McIntosh 9THA/ACR 
Sienna Sunsion 10NKE 
Jack Dyball 11ARO 

 



Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 4th December Year 8 HPV vaccination  
Friday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 20th December Last day of term 
Tuesday 7th January Frist day of term 
Thursday 23rd January Year 11 Progress Evening 3.30pm-6.30pm 
Thursday 30th January Year 9 Progress Evening 3.30pm-6.30pm 
Thursday 6th February Careers Fair 
Friday 14th February Last day of term 
Monday 24th February Inset Day 
Tuesday 25th February First day of term 
Wednesday 19th March Year 9 Vaccinations 
Saturday 22nd March Easter Fayre 10am-4pm 
Thursday 27th March Year 10 Progress Evening 3.30pm-6.30pm  
Friday 4th April Last day of term 
Tuesday 22nd April First day of term 
Monday 5th May Bank Holiday 
Thursday 8th May year 8 Progress Evening 3.30pm-6.30pm 
Thursday 22nd May Year 7 Progress Evening 3.30pm-6.30pm 
Friday 23rd May Last day of term 
Monday 2nd June First day of term 
Thursday 19th June Year 11 leavers day 
Thursday 26th June Rewards evening 5pm-6.30pm 
Monday 30th June & Tuesday 1st July Year 6 transition days 
Tuesday 1st July Year 6 transition evening 5pm-6.30pm 
Monday 7th – Friday 11th July Enrichment week 
Saturday 12th July Summer Fayre and 60th Celebration Open Day 10am-4pm 
Friday 18th July Sports Day 
Tuesday 22nd July last day of term  
 
 
 

 
Mrs Bennett  
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Flegg and Community Events   
 
Curriculum Bulletins   
 
National Online Safety  
 
Young carers at Flegg letter 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/guardian(s),  

 

Identifying and supporting young carers at Flegg High Ormiston 
Academy 

We are committed to ensuring that all students get the support they need to have a positive school 

experience, are happy in school and can achieve their full potential. 

 

We know that for some students, factors outside of school can have a big impact on this, particularly if 

there is someone in their family or a friend who is ill, disabled, or has a mental health problem or an 

addiction. We think in every class there could be as many as 2 pupils who are helping to support someone 

because of one of these factors – we call these students young carers.  

 

Students can be young carers for lots of different reasons: 

- They might be providing physical support to a parent with a physical illness such as fibromyalgia or 
ME, such as cooking, fetching things or helping with things like putting shoes on or doing the 
shopping  

- They might be helping a parent with a disability who needs help with more personal tasks such as 
getting dressed, bathing or changing dressings 

- Or it could be more emotional support – like being there if their autistic sibling is upset, taking 
responsibility for young siblings whilst parents attend health appointments, or checking that a 
parent with depression/anxiety is ok. 

 

Some young carers might be doing lots of caring, others just a small amount but are impacted by the 

situation at home for example by worrying about the person with the health condition or needing to do 

more things for themselves compared to other students. 

 

There is lots of support available for young carers and their families should they ever need it – both inside 

and outside of school. 

 

If you think that any of the above applies to your child, and that they might possibly be a young carer then 

please contact Mrs Brooke on pbrooke@fleggoa.co.uk  or complete the reply slip below. Even if you 

feel your child or family are doing really well and don’t need any support, we find that it’s better for us to 

be aware and have them on our radar as potential young carers, in case the situation suddenly changes, 

and they (or you) do need support. It just means that you and your child don’t have to start from scratch 

with letting us know what is going on if things have become difficult. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

Young Carers’ School Operational Lead: Pearl Brooke 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young Carers 

mailto:pbrooke@fleggoa.co.uk


 

 

Reply slip 

Pupil’s name: [insert name here] 

Class: [insert class here] 

Does the pupil have parents or other family members who are ill, disabled, or have a  

mental health problem or an addiction? Yes No 

If you wish, you can give further details here: (not required) 

 

 

 

Would you like more information about the types of support the school provides to 

young carers? 

Yes No 

 

Please provide a name and telephone number or email address so that we can contact you. 

Name: [insert name here] 

Telephone/email address: [insert telephone/email address here] 

 
 



 
 
 
     

 
 

Flegg and Community Events 



 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 



   
 

   

  



        

 

Online Safety advice for parents and carers 


